July 2, 2018

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
4404 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, WI 54401

To Whom It May Concern:

I’'m the Oneida County Veterans Service Officer, and I was married on June 23.
On our wedding invitations, my husband and I told our guests gifts were not
necessary; however, we did receive money from many and we also received
donations to charities we support. We received the enclosed check from one of
our guests written out to your wonderful organization, so I'm happy to pass it
along to you.

Thank you for what you do, and thank you making a difference in so many
veterans’ lives! Several of my veterans have told me it was literally the best day
of their life.

Respectfully,
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Tammy ormerly Walters)
Veterans Service Officer

Oneida County

President, CVSOA-WI

NCCS(SW), USN, retired
tiavenkoski@co.oneida.wi.us




